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Dear Mrs Najmah, 

 

It is a pleasure to accept your manuscript entitled "“It’s better to treat a COVID patient than a HIV patient”: Using 

Feminist Participatory Research to Assess Women’s Challenges to Access HIV Care in Indonesia During the 

COVID-19 Pandemic" in its current form for publication in Therapeutic Advances in Infectious Disease.  The 

comments of the reviewer(s), if any, who reviewed your manuscript are included at the foot of this letter. 

 

We value your feedback! If you have any comments on the publishing process, please do let us know. 

 

To boost the visibility of our published papers, we promote all articles on our Twitter channel (@xxx) as soon as 

they are published. If you have a Twitter handle, please do send it to us so we can include you in our Tweets. We 

also encourage authors to share these tweets, as well as the article, to promote their work and widen the 

publication's reach. 

 

Thank you again for your fine contribution.  On behalf of the Editors of Therapeutic Advances in Infectious 

Disease, we look forward to your continued contributions to the Journal. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr Shema Tariq 

Associate Editor 

 

Andrés Henao-Martínez 

Editor-in-Chief 

Therapeutic Advances in Infectious Disease 

TAInfectiousDisease@sagepub.co.uk 

 

Reviewer(s)' Comments to Author: 

 

Reviewer: 1 

 

Comments to the Author 

Some significant changes have been made to the manuscript based on the previous review. The authors have 

adequately addressed my concerns. 

 

 

Editor(s)' Comments to Author: 

 

Associate Editor 

Comments to Author: 

Many thanks for your revisions.  Please amend any reference to HIV-positive women/mothers and to 

disclose/disclosure.  In line with our commitment to stigma-free langugae, we encourage all authors to use the 

terms women living with HIV (and women without HIV), and share/tell (rather than disclose). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

[asking changing email from my gmail -najem240783@gmail.com to official email from university, 

najmah@fkm.unsri.ac.id] 
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